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25/07/2018 

 
Dear Giorgos PATOULIS 
President of KEDE 
Mayor of Amaroussion 
 

 

We are so upset to hear about the conflagration that was negatively affected the 
lives of many people in your country. I wish that you, your colleagues and your 
families are safe and unhurt. 

Please accept our sympathy and receive our condolences for those who lost their 
lives in this difficult time, and let us know if there is anything we can do.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hayrettin GUNGOR 
Secretary General  
Union of Municipalities of Turkey 
 

 

 


